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Menu w/b  15th January for P1-P7 

Lunches cost £2.60 per day. Please send the money in an envelope labelled with your 

child’s name. Money received on Monday for the week —the correct amount is greatly 

appreciated! 

Monday  

Savoury Mince beef 

Mashed potato, carrots 

Flakemeal biscuit, fruit and milkshake 

Tuesday 

Chicken curry 

Rice and naan bread, peas 

Chocoloate sponge and custard 

Wednesday 

Beefburger 

Carrots, creamed potato 

Fruit muffin, milkshake, fruit 

Thursday 

Roast gammon 

Carrot & parsnip, roast & mashed potato 

Jam & coconut sponge and custard 

Friday 

Fish fingers 

Sweetcorn, salad, coleslaw, chips or baked potato 

Fruit crumble and custard 

Bread, fresh fruit, yoghurt, milk and water are available daily 

This week’s star pupils: Dawid (P1N), Jamie(P1B),  Efia (P2B/
McM),  Mya (P2D), Robbie (P3M),  Alex (P3H), Jude (P4H), 
Amia (P4T), Lanxin (P5D), Billy (P5S), Finlay P6J), Patrick P6F) , 
Riley (P7) 

  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Friends of Rosetta—our next meeting  is on Wednesday 31st January at 

7.30 in the staffroom. EVERYONE is welcome. We will be planning forth-

coming events like the Valentine Disco. Friends of Rosetta play an im-

portant role in the school, organising fun events for the children and raising 

much needed school funds. It is a great way to get to know parents and 

staff in the school community too—please join us if you can.  

Dates for your diary: 

Tues 16th Jan: RSPB Birdwatch—remember 

your welly boots! 

Fri 19 Jan: Football competition at Ashfield 

Tues 23 Jan: P7’s visit RADAR 

Thurs 25 Jan: P7 transfer interviews  

Thurs 25: Cross country competition 

Sat 27 Jan: AQE/GL results 

Mon 29 Jan: Transfer interviews for P7 

Tues 30 Jan : Transfer interviews for P7 

Wed 31: Friends of Rosetta  

Great lining up and 

behaviour in the 

corridor from  

P2D  

Good manners 

award goes to  

Jessica P6J 

English conversation classes will be every Monday 

morning in the staffroom, starting at 9.00 am. 

Please join us after you have dropped the children 

off. It is a great opportunity to talk together, im-

prove your English and make some friends! 

 

Thank you for sending in used stamps which will go to CLIC Sargent ‘Home 

from Home project.’ I will deliver them at the end of January, so there is still 

time to send in any more you have accumulated.  

Happy New Year! We have had a busy start to 2018. The children are settled 

into routines and both staff and children enjoyed their Christmas holidays! 

Since returning to school the children have had a talk from NSPCC, about ‘Speak 

Out, Stay Safe.’ The welfare of our children is so important, it is good to talk 

about this in school and at  home. The children also were taken back to life in 

Bible times, when the Amazing Journey presented dramatised stories as part of 

our RE curriculum. The children were able to dress up in   costumes and enjoyed 

trying the different foods provided. As always, the   behaviour of the children 

was excellent and was commented on by our    visitors.   

Rosetta app  - if you haven’t downloaded yet, please do so. It is a great 

way for quick communication—no more missed letters in school bags! 

Love to read? The Rosetta Readers Bookshop is now 

open in the foyer. ALL books are £2.50  -great value! If 

Mrs Osborne is not there, please use the Honesty Box.  

Improve your use of English... 

Extra Curricular Activities w/b 15th January 2018 

   After school    Lunch time 

Monday  Tennis    Reading club, Recorder club 

Tuesday  Netball, African Drumming P3, ipad club P4 

Wednesday  Monkeynastix, Choir, Film club P4 

Thursday  Football P4/5, African Drumming P3   SU 

Friday   Football P6/7, Drama, Junior ICT  P3 

RSPB Birdwatch  on Tuesday  -all classes (P1-7) 

will be outside for part of the day. Remember to 

bring a cosy coat and hat, and don’t forget your 

wellies! Thanks to Miss  Brennan, one of our gov-

ernors, for helping us with this.  


